
Parent Link  5/24/2020      Student Pick up 

 

Good evening parents, this is Sharon Boyd your proud principal with updates on 

the end of the year procedures. This coming week we have scheduled times for 

you to drive through the school campus and pick up your child’s personal items 

and additional learning materials. Anyone who comes must come in a vehicle, 

remain in the car, open the trunk/window for the bag of student items, then exit 

the campus. The following schedule was developed for us to maintain proper 

social distancing while staff is on campus.  

Tuesday May 26 from  1-3 Pre K, Head Start, 

K 

Wednesday May 27 from  1-3 1st & 2nd  

Thursday May 28 from  1-3 3rd & 4th  

Monday June 1st from  5-7 5th  

 

As a reminder, the last day for meal distribution is Wed. May 27.  Please access 

the school’s website www.lakeforest.browardschools.com for more information 

and links to district sites for summer meal programs. 

Finally, June 2 is the last day of school. As Superintendent Robert Runcie has 

already stated, students will be able to keep their laptop devices throughout the 

summer to continue their learning. We have placed links and resources on our 

website. Reach out to your child’s teacher if there is a specific resource you feel 

your child needs. If you plan to move out of Broward County we ask you drop off 

the laptop and charger to the school's front office.  

Thank you for all your support throughout this year and especially the past 3 

months. I hope and pray you and your family remain safe throughout the 

summer. Thank you! 

 


